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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2011 8:38 AM
To: Schaefer, Peter
Cc: Cool, Aubrey; denis.l.brown@shell.com
Subject: RE: RO0372-15275 Washington Ave., San Leandro - revised due date for 1Q11 GWMR

Peter, 
  
The proposed due dates for future groundwater monitoring reports for the above referenced case are acceptable. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 1:56 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Cool, Aubrey; denis.l.brown@shell.com 
Subject: RO0372-15275 Washington Ave., San Leandro - revised due date for 1Q11 GWMR 

Jerry, 
  
ACEH’s 1/3/11 letter requests a first quarter 2011 groundwater monitoring report on 2/12/11.  CRA, on behalf of Shell, 
requests that the due dates for CRA’s groundwater monitoring reports for this site be the 8th day of the first month after the 
end of the sampling quarter as is requested for the third quarter 2011 groundwater monitoring report.  This change would 
revise the due date for the First Quarter 2011 Groundwater Monitoring Report specified in your letter from February 12, 
2011 to April 8, 2011.  Thank you. 
  
Regards, 
  
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
  


